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Date: 16th April 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

During the next half term the children in Year 3 will be learning about food during their Design and 
Technology lessons. As part of this block of learning, the children will taste various foods which will be 
used to make a healthy salad. 

Please ensure that the school are aware of any food allergies or intolerances that your child has. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Casey and Miss Hulme 
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